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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

In celebration of Thanksgiving Day, our Youth Ministry is holding their Friendsgiving this afternoon, 

November 18. Thanks to Youth Pastor Katya Sergeeva and others who are supporting her for organizing 

it. Also, Miyuki, our Young Adults Pastor/ Coordinator (18 to 35 age group) is organizing their 

Friendsgiving celebration tomorrow November 19. If you are part of this age group, please do come, meet 

other young people like you and enjoy. 

 

Speaking of young people, I would like to acknowledge the presence of some new young people in our 

community. Michael Acolatse from DC area, Onest from Albania, Jim from Thailand and Fefe from 

South Africa. Please greet them when you meet them at our church and help them feel welcome. 

 

Let us keep praying and supporting one another. May Heavenly Parent and True Parents healing and 

comforting energy fill all of us as we continue with our week ❤️ 

 

With love and prayers 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


